
Dear student,

on behalf of the entire university, I would like to welcome you to
the Hochschule für Technik und Wirtschaft Dresden - University of 
Applied Sciences. We are very pleased that you have decided to study 
with us.

I would like to take this opportunity to warmly invite you to your
ceremonial matriculation on September 23 at Rundkino 
Dresden.

You can find more information about the programme of the 
ceremony on the next page of this letter.

I look forward to seeing you there.

With kind regards

Prof. Dr. rer. nat. Katrin Salchert 
Rector

Invitation to the

Ceremonial Matriculation 
of new students 2024/25
on September 23, 2024 at 03.00 p.m.  
at Rundkino Dresden.



Programme
from 03.00 p.m. 
Admission 02.30 p.m.

Ceremony
– �Welcome of the new students by the Rector Prof. Dr. Katrin Salchert
– �Panel discussion „Welcome to HTW Dresden“ with the First Mayor of Dresden Jan 

Donhauser, Student Advisor Mira Höfler as well as the student association faranto e.V., the 
Chairman of Dresdner Hochschulsportzentrum Nick Breuer and the Provisional Director of 
the Dresdner Studentenwerk Michael Rollberg

– �Greeting by the Chairman of the University Council Prof. Dr. Peter Joehnk and the 
Studentinnenrat of HTWD

– �Awarding of the best students of the year and of the DAAD prize

Approx. 04.30 p.m.
Closing of the event

Musical accompaniment
Chamber orchestra without conductor under the direction of Olaf Spies (Sächsische  
Staatskapelle Dresden)
Surprise guests

Moderation
Hanna Liebrecht und Pepe Funk (students of HTWD)

Venue and arrival
Cineplex Rundkino Dresden
Prager Straße 6
01069 Dresden

Walking from the tram stop Prager Straße and St. Petersburger Str. will take only a few 
minutes. It is also not far to walk from the main railway station.

Further information: www.htw-dresden.de/ese 

https://www.htw-dresden.de/en/studies/before-the-study/preparation-for-the-study/translate-to-english-erstsemestereinfuehrung

